
Pilling, Sam, 1285733

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

Stakeholder SubmissionTitle

WebType

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

Our VisionTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

Our Strategic ObjectivesTitle

WebType

1. Meet our housing needOur strategic objectives
- Considering the 2. Create neighbourhoods of choice
information provided for

3. Ensure a thriving and productive economy in the districts involvedour strategic objectives,
please tick which of
these objectives your
written comment refers
to:

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

NASoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?
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PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

Our Spatial StrategyTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 1 Core Growth AreaTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 2 City CentreTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?
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YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 3 The QuaysTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 4 Port SalfordTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 5 Inner AreasTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

151

Places for Everyone Representation 2021



NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 6 Northern AreasTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 7 North East Growth CorridorTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 8 Wigan Bolton Growth CorridorTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?
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SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 9 Southern AreasTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 10 Manchester AirportTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 11 New CarringtonTitle
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WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 12 Main Town CentresTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 13 Strategic Green InfrastructureTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name
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1285733Person ID

JP-Strat 14 A Sustainable and Integrated Transport NetworkTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 19: Bamford / NordenTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 20: Castleton SidingsTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?
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PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 21: Crimble MillTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 22: Land North of Smithy BridgeTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 23: Newhey QuarryTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?
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YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 24: Roch ValleyTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

SoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

PillingFamily Name

SamGiven Name

1285733Person ID

JPA 25: Trows FarmTitle

WebType

SoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

SoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

YesCompliance - Legally
compliant?

YesCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?
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